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PC-19-50 (La Salle Preliminary 

Plat Amendment) 

Consider a request by Joann Eagle on behalf of La Salle 

Holdings LTD, to amend the La Salle Preliminary Plat, 

consisting of approximately 1748 acres, more or less, out 

of the William Hemphill Survey, Abstract 221, located at 

the intersection of Yarrington Road and County Road 158. 

(W. Parrish)



• +/- 1748 acres

• Original Preliminary Plat 
Approved in 2017, and 
was amended in 2018 to 
provide a lot for the 
purpose of processing 
material.

• Development Agreement 
approved in 2014 and 
amended in 2018.

• Amendment will provide 3 
additional lots.









Staff has reviewed the request and determined the Preliminary

Plat Amendment complies with the Development Agreement and

the San Marcos Land Development Code and recommends

approval of PC-19-50 as submitted.

Recommendation:


